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T / NOTICE

(Attention of first year B.Tech. Students)

It is for information of all the first year B.Tech. students that a new B.Tech. Regulations,
effective from 2018-19 entry batch, has been put in place. The copy of the same is available at
our website. :
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Some of the salient features b\f this Regulations are:

1. There shall be no re-ex;m; ihs;\ead, a new short semester, known as summer semester,
is introduced, where the students'shall get an opportunity to clear their backlogs, if any.
However, the present first year batch is allowed to appear the next re-exam (Dec.-Jan)
as a special and onetime opportunity.

2. No re-assessment for a missed mid-semester exam Or minor test. As such, you need to

3. To register for third/fourth year courses, you need to clear all the first/second year
courses, respectively.

4  Provision for MOOCs/online courses is also made available. Students desiring to
register for such courses as additional course are permitted as per clause 26 of the
Regulations.

All the first year B.Tech. students are advised to read this Regulations thoroughly and know
all the rules of the Regulations so that no confusion arises at any stage. Further, the first

year course structure and syllabi are also available at our website.
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